
 
 
 

California Transparency in Supply Chains Act 
U.K. Modern Slavery Act 

Disclosure Statement 
 

This statement is made on behalf of Park-Ohio Holdings Corp. and its worldwide 
subsidiaries and affiliates (collectively “ParkOhio”).  ParkOhio supports human rights and 
social responsibility.  ParkOhio’s directors, officers, employees, and suppliers are 
required to comply with our Code of Business Conduct and Ethics and report violations 
thereof to appropriate resources, including our legal and compliance department.  Non-
compliance with our legal and ethical standards may result in disciplinary action, up to 
and including termination. 
 
ParkOhio does not currently have formal policies or procedures in place that specifically 
require (i) verification of product supply chains regarding human trafficking and slavery; 
(ii) supplier audits regarding human trafficking and slavery; (iii) certifications from 
suppliers as to whether materials incorporated into their products comply with applicable 
laws regarding slavery and human trafficking; or (v) training on supply chain risks 
regarding human trafficking and slavery. 
 
This statement was approved by the Park-Ohio Holdings Corp. Board of Directors and 
covers ParkOhio’s activities for the financial year ending December 31, 2023. 

 
 

 
Matthew V. Crawford 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
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